
 

 

SM24 footpath closure 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. Balfour Beatty Vinci (BBV) 

is working in partnership HS2 Ltd to build the new railway in your area.  

As you’ll be aware, a section of the A425 Leamington Road near Southam has now re-

opened. However, the public right of way SM24 remains closed until end of 2024. This is 

to allow us to construct the ‘‘cut-and-cover’ section of the Long Itchington Wood Tunnel. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

The section of the footpath which remains closed is marked orange on this plan. An 

alternative route is marked in green    

                           

The timeframes in this notification may be subject to change and consents. For the latest 

information, please refer to www.hs2inwarwickshire.co.uk  

If you have a question about HS2 or our works, please contact our HS2 Helpdesk team on 

08081 434 434 or email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. www.hs2.org.uk 
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